
 

 

 
Ref: KH/BD/Y11 Prom 
 
September 2025 
 

Year 11 Prom 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of an annual event that takes place to mark the end of Year 11. 
 
Our school prom will take place on Friday 3rd July 2026 at Bilston Brook Barn, Stafford Road, 
Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 8HY. This is the perfect venue to celebrate the completion of  
Year 11. Not only can they accommodate the increasing number of pupils we have but they 
can do so in style. Many schools settle for sports grounds and chain hotels but we insist on 
making this a night our pupils will always remember. Despite many elements on offer during 
the evening, the total cost for the event is only £70.00. 
 
We know that some pupils will decide to arrange their own transportation, but a coach both 
there and back will be available at no extra cost. Pupils will be asked to sign up for the coaches 
electronically via their school email address at a later date.  
Please note all seats are provided on a first come first served basis and additional seats 
cannot be added.  
 
A buffet will be provided together with one free drink on arrival, a D.J. will compère the evening 
and many more surprises will be revealed. Please note this venue can take card payments 
but prefers cash due to limited Wi-Fi connectivity in the surrounding area so please 
keep this in mind so as that your child can purchase drinks on the night.  
 
To secure a place, a non-returnable deposit of £20.00 must be paid by Friday 24th October 
2025.If this presents any difficulties, please contact Mrs Hibbs, Headteacher, via postbox to 
discuss this matter. Deposit payments need to be paid via your ParentPay account. Please 
note that we are unable to take cash or cheques in school. The outstanding non-returnable 
balance will be required to be paid no later than Friday 13th February 2026.  
 
All Year 11 pupils have been informed that they are invited to attend the prom.  However, 
pupils are aware that they run the risk of losing their place if: 

• Their attendance and punctuality to school is a concern. 

• They are suspended from school for any reason. 

• Their behaviour in school is a concern. 

• They fail to fulfil their GCSE/BTEC course requirements i.e. homework, meeting 
deadlines, period 6 and so on. 

Please note that the invite is for pupils only.  
We reserve the right to withdraw a place at the Prom and the Headteacher’s decision with 
regard to attendance is final. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 


